
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Nicola Stables 
027 592 4349 
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CONTACT DETAILS: 
 

Marie Ngawhika 
021 225 7868 

marie@accountingconcepts.net.nz 

 
 

Amy Roberts 
021 149 0139 

amy@accountingconcepts.net.nz 

FOR ALL YOUR 

ACCOUNTING NEEDS 

 
Welcome to the tenth issue of our newsletter.   

 

We hope to keep you informed of things happening at Accounting 

Concepts, key tax dates, business news and more.  
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Accounting Concepts Ltd can 
cater for all your accounting 
needs:  
 

 GST Returns 

 Income Tax Returns 

 Company Formation 

 Farming, Business, 
Commercial and Rental 
Accounting. 

We hope you have all been keeping warm and well this winter, we certainly 
have had some chilly days in the last week.  We are over half way through 
the year and for most of us, 25% of the way through the financial year 
ending 31 March 2022.  Have you set business goals for this financial year 
and are you on track to achieving them? 
 

Office Hours 
Please note that from Monday 12th July to Friday 23rd July the office will only 
be open for booked appointments.  Normal office hours will resume from 
Monday 26th July. 
 

XERO Fee Changes 
From 23 September 2021, the monthly retail price of Xero Business Edition 
plans in NZ are changing: 

 Starter plans increase by $1.50 

 Standard plans increase by $2 

 Premium plans increase by $3 

 And, from 16 March 2022 the monthly price of Cashbook plans is changing. 

 Non-GST Cashbook plans increase by $1  

 GST Cashbook plans increase by $2  

 There is no price change for Xero Ledger plans.  
If you have a current Xero discount or promo code, it will continue to be 
applied to the new pricing, until the discount or code expires. 
 
These prices were meant to be implemented last year but due to Covid, 
Xero decided to hold off on any increases until this year. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Like us on Facebook 
@AccountingConceptsLtd11TheCrescent 
 
 

IRD Correspondence 
Many clients have been receiving 
notifications that their income tax 
returns are due to be filed by 7th July 
2021, please note that if you are linked 
to Accounting Concepts Ltd (and have 
not filed returns late in previous years) 
you will have an extension of time until 
the 31st March 2022 to have your 2021 
Income Tax Return filed.   Please 
contact us if you have any questions on 
this matter. 

 
 

 


